Meeting of Faisalabad Philatelic Association

A meeting of the executive committee of FPA was held at the residence of President Mr. Akhtar ul Islam Siddiqui to discuss the plan for philatelic activities in 2010. Dr. Muhammad Ashraf, Muhammad Rashid, Talat Hanif Ansari and Muhammad Zubair with other members attended the meeting.



Akhtar ul Islam Siddiqui & Muhammad Rashid in the meeting



Muhammad Rashid & Talat Hanif Ansari in the meeting



Dr. Muhammad Ashraf & Muhammad Zubair In the meeting